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Changing Times At Hi Spec Corporation Ltd.

In October 2019 a Venture Capital Group acquired the majority shareholding of CKE Electronics Ltd based in Fareham Hampshire.
Because of the close working relationship that CKE had with Hi Spec Corporation Ltd, the Venture Capital Group believed that they needed to secure that relationship.
So on the 31st December 2019, Mr Mike Kerr and 6 members of his Project Management and Value Added team will cease work for Hi Spec Corporation Ltd, and will be joining CKE. Mike will be heading up Sales for the new Group, and will be around to all customers to discuss the transfer of current orders and the associated documentation to the new group.
Can I take this opportunity to thank Mike and his team, for their hard work over the last 25 years and wish them good luck and success. 

Hi Spec Corporation Ltd will then continue and concentrate on the supply of Bare Printed Circuit Boards, under the guidance of myself and Mr Rob Allan.
If you have any concerns please feel free to contact me on 
Accounts@hispecltd.co.uk 
Or Rob on
sales@hispecltd.co.uk 
Can I also thank all of our customers that have used our Project Management and Value Added service, and hope there is a seamless transfer from us to CKE Ltd.


Best regards
Terry Drake
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